Mr. Smith Jones

43, Terrace Road

E13 OPB - Plaistow (London)

2nd February, 2018

Dear Mr Smith,

Please, note that the job for the installation of the caulking I paid and ordered on 1st January 2018, have not yet finished. You failed to install the correct valves and we have to order new ones.

We are deeply disappointed that you could not hold up your end of the contract we signed. Please, pay out the damages and finish the job as soon as possible.

Sincerely,

Amanda García
(firma)
Modelo-carta.com


